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Ref: 0241/12/20/17 

 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Azerbaijan to the United Nations Office and 

other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of 

the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, and with reference to the 

letter of the Special Rapporteur on the human rights to safe drinking water and 

sanitation dated 28 November 2019, has the honour to transmit herewith the 

information received from the relevant authorities of the Government of the Republic 

of Azerbaijan in response to the questionnaire. 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Azerbaijan to the United Nations Office and 

other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to 

the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances 

of its highest consideration. 
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Geneva, 18 March 2020 
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